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STOP. STOP. JUST STOP attempting to limit our 2nd Amendment rights!  

Delaying implementation of the permit to purchase until 2024 is just wrong. This is an 

attempt to undermine the court's stay on 114.  

Increasing fees to apply for a permit to purchase is ridiculous. First of all, we must 

already go through a back ground check to purchase a firearm. This extra step and 

cost would not be equitable for lower income folks. 

Law enforcement has acknowledged they are NOT equipped to handle live fire 

'permit' classes. 

Young people, ages 18-21, can serve in the military and vote, but they can't purchase 

a firearm? Ridiculous!  

Once again, you are attempting to limit the rights of law abiding citizens, while not 

enforcing the laws already on the books. Criminals do not follow the law. We need to 

be able to protect ourselves from criminals.  Gun free zones make us sitting 

ducks....not safer.  


